
 
 

 
 

 

16th July 2024      FOR IMMEDIATE PUBLIC RELEASE 

 

Stock Market Announcement 

Pleass Global Ltd (SPX code PBP) 

Pleass Global Limited is delighted to announce the renewal of our partnership with the Fijian Drua 
Super Rugby Pacific Team for the years 2025, 2026, and 2027. This strategic alliance underscores our 
commitment to supporting Fijian sporting teams and promoting our brands AquaSafe® and 
VaiWai® natural artesian waters within the vibrant rugby community. 
  
Since our initial collaboration, Pleass Global Limited has proudly stood alongside the Drua team, 
celebrating their successes, and reinforcing our shared values of excellence and perseverance. As we 
look forward to the upcoming seasons, we are excited to continue our journey together, aiming to 
inspire fans and athletes alike with our passion for the game and dedication to hydration and well-
being. 
  
AquaSafe®, renowned for its purity and refreshing taste, and VaiWai®, a symbol of pristine Fijian water, 
will be prominently featured throughout the Drua team's endeavours, both on and off the field. This 
partnership not only strengthens our brands' presence in the sports sector but also reinforces our 
commitment to sustainability and community engagement. 
  
Pleass Global Limited extends its heartfelt gratitude to the Fijian Drua Super Rugby Pacific Team for 
their continued trust and collaboration. Together, we look forward to achieving new milestones and 
creating unforgettable moments for rugby enthusiasts worldwide. 
 
 
 
End of announcement.  
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